
Ref: 23/0723/TCA
Contact: Graham Wilson

Email: graham_wilson@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Mrs Sarah Hall
Doddington Hall
Hall Yard
Doddington
Lincoln
Lincolnshire
LN6 4RU
Sent via email to address provided on application

22nd June 2023

Notification of Intended Works to Trees within a Conservation Area
Conservation Area: 
Description of works: Cedar - Trimming
Location: Doddington Hall, Hall Yard, Doddington, Lincoln, Lincolnshire

Dear Mrs Hall,

I acknowledge receipt of your notification of intended works concerning the above validated 
on 22.06.2023. We have six weeks from the date we received this notification to consider 
making a Tree Preservation Order on the Tree(s) but we are not restricted from doing so 
after this six week period. If you have not had any correspondence from us after 6 weeks 
from the date your letter was received by us, please contact me.

An Officer from this Authority will be visiting the site to access the proposal.

If you would like any further information about this letter or our procedures, please contact 
me.

Yours sincerely

Graham Wilson
Tree Officer
Development, Economic and Cultural Services


